David Elmore

Subject: FW: Nyn Manor - 6/2021/0433/COND, 6/2019/1813/NMA1 & 6/2019/1813/NMA2

From: Liz Fitzgerald [mailto:liz@barkerparry.co.uk]

Sent: 07 May 2021 10:59

To: David Elmore <d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Nyn Manor - 6/2021/0433/COND, 6/2019/1813/NMA1 & 6/2019/1813/NMA2

Dear David,

Apologies for the delay in reverting back and thank you for the decisions so far.

My client has advised the following on the lighting:

“All external lights to whole farm are PIR and | have put 75watt bulbs in - same as rest of farm”
| trust this is agreeable.

Kind Regards

Liz Fitzgerald
Director

BARKER
PARRY

33 Bancroft, Hitchin, Herts SG5 1LA
T: 01462 420224

M: 07732 046062

W: www.barkerparry.co.uk

This email and any attachments are confidential and may also be privileged. They are intended solely for the named addressee only. If you are not the
intended recipient you must not read, copy, distribute or disseminate the information. If you have received this email in error please notify us
immediately and delete it. Click here for full privacy policy.

From: David Elmore <d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk>

Sent: 05 May 2021 10:34

To: Liz Fitzgerald <liz@barkerparry.co.uk>

Subject: RE: Nyn Manor - 6/2021/0433/COND, 6/2019/1813/NMA1 & 6/2019/1813/NMA2

Hi Liz,



In terms of the discharge of condition application, can you please confirm the luminance levels of the lighting and
whether they have PIR sensors?

David Elmore

Senior Development Management Officer
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council

Tel: 01707 357221

Email: d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk

Working better, together

www.welhat.gov.uk
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